

Re: IMPORTANT: Upcoming Election Information

Elizabeth Littleton < littleton.elizabeth@gmail.com>

Thu, Jul 10, 2025 at 11:15 AM

To: J Cornelius <inbox@jcornelius.com>

Cc: Lynette Howard <lynettehoward625@gmail.com>, Mike <mfv117@bellsouth.net>, Roger Hackler <Roger.L.Hackler@gmail.com>, Bob Kelley <bob@ellsouth.net>, thurber.bill@gmail.com, Bob Chestney <bob@dui-lawyer.com>, Jim Braley <jim@fleetfeetjohnscreek.com>, yarbs4 <yarbs4@aol.com>, John Srouji <john.srouji@whiteheadassoc.com>, johnrees0108 <johnrees0108@gmail.com>, rich McLeod <rlmcleod51@gmail.com>

We will stay to the plan, as I noted we are working within our logistics. The Election Committee works with many departments to make things work. See you Monday.

Best, Liz

On Thu, Jul 10, 2025, 10:31 AM J Cornelius <inbox@jcornelius.com> wrote:

Thanks for the clarification and for coordinating all of this, Liz.

I understand the desire to keep things running smoothly. That said, respectfully—would it be impossible to hold the meeting in a larger space so all six candidates can be in the room at the same time? Is the Lodge or some other space not available?

It seems beneficial for everyone to receive the same information, in the same way, at the same time. Doing so would also help foster a greater sense of transparency and shared understanding among the candidates. It would also take less time for you and the other committee members, which I'm sure everyone would appreciate.

Thanks again for your efforts. I appreciate all the hard work the committee is putting in.

On Thu, Jul 10, 2025 at 9:25 AM Elizabeth Littleton littleton.elizabeth@gmail.com wrote:

Hi J

It's about logistics. Village Station A is not a big room for all of us to be comfortable. Second, if you wish after your meeting, you can go get your headshot with Elisa Long at the Canoe Lodge. Staggering you all so she is not bombarded. I will send out headshot tips tomorrow. Thanks for asking.

Best, Liz

On Wed, Jul 9, 2025, 6:30 PM J Cornelius <inbox@jcornelius.com> wrote:

Hi Liz,

Thank you again for leading the election committee and process.

In a separate email you said the committee wants the process to be fair to all candidates. That is a noble pursuit I agree with completely.

With equality and equity in mind, I'm curious why we've been split into two groups. In the spirit of equality, shouldn't we all get the same information, delivered in the same format, from the same people, at the same time?

This is the first time I've been exposed to this process, so please help me understand the rationale behind this decision.

Best regards,

On Jul 7, 2025, at 18:00, Elizabeth Littleton com wrote:

Hi Candidates!

Mark your calendars to meet with the election committee on **Monday July 14th at Village Station A** to go over the Primary election timeline, Bio questions, and schedule your headshots with the Communication department. As noted earlier, tasks are accelerated for the month of July and August. Since there are 6 of you, we thought best to break into 2 groups for the review. Please note your group and time to arrive at the meeting:

Group One: 1:30 - 2:05pm

Bob Kelley Bill Thurber Mike Volk

Group Two: 2:10 - 2:45pm

J Cornelius Roger Hackler Lynette Howard

Best, Liz